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Vigilance Awareness Week Observed in BHEL

New Delhi: Mr. B. Prasada Rao, CMD, BHEL administered the pledge of Integrity to
employees on the inaugural day of the Vigilance Awareness Week. A discussion on
this yearâ€™s theme of Vigilance Awareness Week - â€˜Promoting Good
Governance - Positive Contribution of Vigilanceâ€™ was also organized on the
occasion. During the discussion, Mr. Rao stressed on the need of Preventive Vigilance
in the organisation for good governance and in meeting the shareholderâ€™s
expectations.
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